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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARPKET STREET
P.O.BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA, PA. 19101

(215) 841-40C0

August 3, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton

U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P-4238

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In accordance with Peach Bottom Lnvirormental Tech
Spec. Appendix B, item 7.4.2.B.2. "Reporting of Changes to
the Plant or Permits," the NRC should be informed of the
following changes in the subisrt NPDES permit. Attached
are copies of correspondence from the Pennsylvania
Department of L.vironmental Resources dated June 3, 1983,
and April 26, 1983, which changes the December temperature
confidence limit in special condition 98B of the subject
permit from 1.5° F to 4.0° F.

Sincerg}y yours,
-7Zz:lZ44/7ﬁ‘%gzbtjE?ZéLbe v
Xﬁb w B ),

W. B. Wilisey
Director
Environmental Affairs

Attachment

ceC: Dr. Thomas E. Murley
Administrator, Region I
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue (?00'
King of Prussia, PA 19406
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Me's Jde lie Allen
Auuinbanl Chiel Mechanieal mngluaeer
Phii bawde L phiiae MLeetric Compaang
23010 Market Streot
a0, oz B6GY9
Philandelphia, PA 1Yl0L
Deawe My Allen:
Mo have reviewed youwr Febraary 19, 19803 letter requesting u chunge in
Lhe contidence Limie Cor Decoumber Crom h°F Lo 1.1, We believe thiu
clignge iu Justified and would be wore consistent with other month's cone-

idence lLimits, We agree Lo make Lhis change; however, we suggest willi-

holding any changes Lo Lhe brbes pPermit until U can be renewed.

incerely,

Len ’1227' '

Leon M. Qberdick
Regional Wuter Quality Munager
Harrishurg Hegionul Office




COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES
BUREAU OF WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT
407 South Cameron Street

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17101
(717) 787-9665

June 3, 1983 J.L ALLEN
! MECHANICAL ENGINEERING
i S R T |
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Philadelphia Electric Company
Peach Bottom Station
Request for Change in Confidence Limit

Mr. J. L. Allen

Assistant Chief Mechanical Engineer
Philadelphia Electric Company

2301 Market Street

P.0. Box 8699

Philadelphia, PA 19101

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for your recent telephone call regarding a typographical error
in our April 26, 1983 letter. The cor-~ected confidence limit for December

should be from 1.5° F to 4.0° F. We will be making that change to the NPDES

Permit during the permit renewal process.

Sincerely, ~

y L g
;zb\’cﬁbf ,44},4(,4({11
Leon M, Oberdick

Regional water Quality Manger
™ Harrisburg Regional Office
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